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Notes from Skype-meeting 23-01-2017
For a Better Future for Students of the Next Generation

Participants: Aija and Arija (Latvia), Joanna (Poland), Franciso (Spain),
Giovanna (Italy), Henry (Netherlands), Elisabeth and Ingela (Sweden)

1. All of the countries have by now received the funding.

2. The countries have started to fill in the Mobility Tool+. Ingela is going to check as well as check
with the Swedish National Agency if there is any doubts about the filling in.

3. Discussion about the waste management questionnaire. First of all, we agreed on that Poland had
done a great work with the questionnaires. Secondly, all of the countries agreed on that 50 — 60
students/families/others were to be asked as well as 7 — 10 from the local authorities.

Working process for the students: First, the work is going to be on paper when students in each
country will carry out the research, then they will compile the answers and make a presentation in
Excel, Google Drive or any other suitable program. The work will be compared at the LTT-meetings
and then all of it will be brought to the TM in October in Sweden where the final work with it will be
done.

4. Documentaries: It was decided that there will be 1 documentary from each country, which will be
about waste management in reality. Netherlands told that they will be doing a film especially about
food and waste management. We agreed on that it is up to each country to choose a sub-subject as
long as it is about “Waste Management In Reality”.

5. We agreed on that all the mentioned work in item 4 and 5 should be finished before the end of
April/May, if it is possible.

6. Discussion about upcoming meetings: First the LTT-meetings in Spain/Italy. Regarding whether
flights have been booked or not, it can be said that it varies. But, all of the countries will be prepared
to attend the meetings in Italy (April) and Spain (May). Henry told that, since they are a big group,
they have decided to do an extra film, an advertisement campaign to make people recycle more. We
all agreed on that it seemed nice but that it is up to each country to decide if they want to do some
extra! Secondly, it was decided that the TM in Sweden will be from Sunday, October, 1, to Thursday,
October 5. How many more than the coordinators that will attend is up to each country to check in
the application. Still, each country have to fulfil the number of participants.
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